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Confident, Caring, Creative 6th December 2019 

Headteacher’s Message 
It’s been a very busy week at Chantry with classes taking part in woodland walks, geography 

fieldtrips, performances and practising the nativity.  
We have been focusing on hand-washing in school with the younger children as we try to help    

prevent the winter viruses spreading. 
 
As we approach Christmas, next week all of our classes will be looking at the Christmas story. Key 

stage two children will be focusing on the people in the story and some of the themes around it. All 

of our learning in the final week of term will have a Christmas theme. There will also be an           

opportunity for classes to enjoy a Christmas treat afternoon together as they watch a Christmas 

film. 

 
On Thursday our year six class took part in the Bexhill Primary Schools’ Christmas Concert at the 

De La Warr Pavilion. They sung a range of traditional carols, pop and contemporary Christmas 

songs with other year six classes from across the town. They performed with enthusiasm and were 

such fantastic ambassadors for Chantry during both the rehearsals 

and the performance. 
 

Huge Chantry congratulations to Lexie in Year 6 who has been      

selected to play football for the Sussex County Girls football team. 

What a great achievement Lexie - we are all so proud of you and look 

forward to seeing your future achievements.  

 A future star in the making? 

   

Rocksteady! 

On Tuesday we had the pleasure of listening to a rock concert performed by our very 

own rockstars from across the school. Bands such as ‘Black Stripes’, and the ‘Spitting 

Llamas’ performed a wide range of rock classics. It was great to see our children perform 

with such confidence and  how much they have progressed in the last six months. 

Thank you to all the parents/carers who came along to support - there was a great       

atmosphere in the hall. 

Rocksteady lessons take part on Tuesdays, if you are interested in finding out more; 

https://www.rocksteadymusicschool.com/  



   

Christmas Jumper Day 
We are participating in Christmas Jumper Day on Friday 13th 

December. Children can wear a Christmas Jumper with their 

school uniform instead of their school jumper in exchange for a 

donation to ‘Save the Children’. 
 

 

All donations can be paid through our Just Giving Page. The 

link is on our Facebook page or go to Just Giving and search  

for ‘Chantry's Page’. 

Christmas Lunch 

A reminder that if you would like your child to have a Christmas Dinner 

it needs to be ordered by Tuesday 10th December.  

If your child is not having Christmas Dinner, they will need to bring in a 

packed lunch. 

 


